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Wednesday, July 29, 2020

The Directors of the Great Geauga County Fair were shocked and deeply saddened at the most

recent order from Governor DeWine.

The Fairboard has worked in good faith with the mandates from Governor DeWine and
developed a plan to move forward with a safe and enjoyable event for those choosing to attend

and participate. His decision to change the rules in midstream is troubling at best.
Please be patient as we review the options in the coming days. Monitor the fair website for

updates as they become available. Thank you for the overwhelming calls and emails of support.

Paul Harris

Secretary of The Great Geauga County Fair



